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As we begin to approach the end of another year, it is time 

for us to reflect on our achievements during 2016 and begin 

planning for 2017. 

 

During 2016 we had our busiest ever programme of       

community events including lots of new, exciting activities 

during the summer for adults and children alike. 

 

One of our biggest achievements has been the opening of 

the Gyosei Art Trail which has been hugely popular with   

residents and is now a popular walking trail for several   

walking groups. 

 

If youôve enjoyed walking the trail and admiring the art, why 

not enter a suggestion for our Name The Frog competition? 

Entries close on 30th November so get those suggestions 

in! 
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Our next full 

council meeting 

takes place at 

7.30pm on       

Wednesday 30th      

November at our 

Parish Office,   

Great Linford    

Local Centre 
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COMMUNITY EVENTS 2016 

ñThis is an 

opportunity 

to meet 

new people 

and do 

something 

for the 

community 

you live inñ 
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MARSH DRIVE SPORTS GROUND  

REDEVELOPMENT 

 
Following from the Neighbourhood Plan, improvement ideas for the Marsh Drive facility are 

being developed. The aim is to create accessible facilities which recognise the needs of the 

community, irrespective of gender, age and ability, which: 

 

¶ Allow wider use of the asset for community, recreation, leisure and sports 

¶ Improve facilities for existing users including higher standards of facilities needed as a 

result of success and progress through leagues  

¶ Link to other leisure and recreation areas adjacent or close-by and develop a        

continuous and cohesive recreational area 

¶ Create more viable wildlife areas 

 

Initial ideas were tested at the Family Fun Day (July) and again during September to      

mid-October through a public consultation (now closed). At the time of writing, there are 

some clear preferences and the responses will be carefully analysed and used to produce 

an initial Master Plan.  

This initial plan will be available for feedback from the community during December,        

including an open evening on Wednesday 7
th
 December (5.00pm to 8.00pm at the Parish 

office). The Master Plan will be on display and our consultants, Nortoft Planning, will be on 

hand to answer questions. There will be a formal presentation of the Plan at 7.00pm.     



A reminder that the competition to Name 

The Frog on the Gyosei Art Trail closes on 

30th November 2016!   

 

For more information please visit our   

website, call the office on 01908 606613 

or submit your suggestion via our Facebook 

page. 

NAME THAT FROG!!  
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Our Wonderful Parish Guardians and Volunteers 

Save the Day! 

A huge thank you to all of the fantastic volunteers who answered our plea 

for help and spent the day filling envelopes for us.  We were absolutely 

blown away by the response! 


